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16/11/2021  13:09:302021/4221/P OBJ B A Abraham for 

The Belsize 

Society

For The Belsize Society: This mature attractive sycamore, protected by a TPO, makes a major positive 

contribution to the streetscape and every option should be explored to preserve it. The tree should be given 

priority over the boundary wall. The garden wall will clearly need to be rebuilt and it should be reconstructed in 

a manner that accommodates the tree. There are plenty of examples in the Belsize area of adjustments made 

to walls of different types to accommodate the growth of trees. If necessary, Camden Council should 

co-operate with the owners to preserve the tree, if the solution involves any encroachment on to the 

pavement.
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